THE ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB
OF MANITOBA
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1998 Executive

President: Jim Harrison - 837-9093 Secretary and Librarian- Mike Baraschuk - 757-2368
Treasurer- Siggy Klann - 668-7679 Property Manager- Ray Houde - 253-9059

Editor - Ed Pauch - 832-0255

President’s Note

Mike B couldn't make it to the last meeting so my notes also double as the January
meeting minutes.

We had fourteen members and three guests attend. The guests were Eldon Parkinson
of the MMC, Tom Rybak and Kuba Skotniczy. Tom and Kuba found out about the club
from Craig Kraft. Kuba brought a large quantity of photos of motorcycling events in
Poland. These were very interesting as they varied in age from recent events to
pictures taken by previous generations. Kuba also had pictures of a bike he recently
acquired. It may be British, but as the engine and emblems are missing, identification is
proving to be a challenge.

Bert Bentley's wife Alma sent along some chocolate cup cakes. Bert turned 89 on
January 20. Anyone who has a birthday and brings the treats is our kind of "birthday
boy"! Congratulations to Bert and Thank You! to Alma. The cup cakes were very much
enjoyed.

As to the elections, Bert Bentley moved that the present executive carry on for another
year. The motion was seconded and passed. All present were in favour.

| had Siggi make out a cheque to the MMC for $37.45 for one half of the cost of the
shared post box.

Bob Collings has suggested we get tagpther with the CVMG for a movie night at our
meeting in February. Bob will sppply }hﬁ gquipment. Bring your motorcycle video tapes
out and we will see what we can yjaw Qy®r the two hours or so.

Your Maximum Leader ' '

Jim H.

Meeting Notice

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Commpupity Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: FEBRUARY 24, 1998

Next month: MARCH 31, 1998



Editors Note .
Not much to add to what Jim has in his notes. The meeting was extremely interesting!
Congratulations to Bert Bentley on his 89th birthday.
| attended the January MAAC meeting and finally was able to hand in our cheque.
Highlights of the meeting were:

1.MAAC dues in future will be $1 per club member, with a $25 minimum per
club. MAAC will also recommend and promote membership in NAAACCC, a National
lobby group, with dues of $1.50 per member.

2.MPIC have circulated a list of collector vehicles to all agents. This list will likely
be revised, but will be used to aid in insuring restored vehicles. We probably want to
have motorcycles included on the list. | will inquire about that.

3.The Jesse James (youth facility) Ranch near Bird's Hill is looking for
assistance in fund raising. This run by Macdonald Youth Services.

4.MAAC is preparing a HAZMAT course to certify people for auto-related
hazardous materials handling (paint, etc). This has the blessing of Man. Environment!
The course would be free to all MAAC members.

5.Dept of Vehicle Licensing is moving toward a new collector car plate, with
fewer restrictions, able to be moved from one vehicle to another (possibly). | will lobby
to have motorcycles also included.

6.MAAC need a list of all club OPEN activities for publishing in the activities
schedule that MAAC puts out. This is required by next meeting, Feb. 25.
EdP

Special NOTICE#1

T-SHIRTS are in - still some not claimed. Unclaimed by March 1 will be sold!

ALSO: We have some Anniversary posters left- these look great on the garage wall,
framed in the rec room, or even for gasket material (just kidding) - If you want one or
more, contact Ed Pauch at 832-0255 or the next meeting.

Special NOTICE#2Z

Activities Chairman

The club needs to organize activities to maintain membership interest. It is possible for
any member to contact other members for a Sunday or evening ride. Also, suggestions
from any of the membership are always welcome regarding activities or anything else.
Larger events such as a show/swap meet require organization, delegation, and
coordination. On the past year Ed Pauch put a lot of time and energy into organizing
our show and swap meet. The efforts of the membership working as a unit resulted in a
great event. This year Ed will have plenty to do between his new teaching job and
coming family activity.

If we are to have another such event this summer, we have to start on it now. While |
oversee the activities and operation of the club, it would be a good thing to have an
activities chairman.

| would appreciate any of you who are interested in the position contacting me. My
phone number is always at the top of the newsletter (837-9093) Please don't be shy
with my answering machine as | work various hours.

Jim H, Prez.
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Bill Smerch
Siggi Klann,
Marv Cooper, Jim
Harrison

Left, also at our dinner
party,Bert Bentley,
Ed Pauch, Ed Noakes.
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This pipture and the two on the other page were taken by Bill
Watt at our Dec.2 get together. Facing the camera, .
t{? right, are Ed Noakes. his daughter Lynn,
winkler, John Krahn.

From ettt
and our member from

Want and Don’t Want A4S

Wanted: Mini bikes or parts- Keystone, Arctic Cat, Fox, Moto-Skeeter, Rupp, etc. Also Yamaha
YDS6 250cc parts or parts bike. - Craig at 669 - 6047

For sale: Replica Lucas battery cases, standard bike and Square 4 sizes- Also bearing babbitting,
fiberglass replica parts- Inquirc- Contact Ed Pauch (204)- 832 - 0255

For sale: 50 cc Harley Davidson from the 1960's. Not complete or running but with NOS parts
included. Open to offers. Call Rex at 895-0640

For sale: 1973 Honda 300-4, 1800 miles Call Pete Spratt 257-4911

For sale: 1967 Honda 174 twin, runs, $200-300 Harrington (@, 783-0188

AMERICAN - BRITISH - IMPORTS

SALES = SERVICE = REPAIR

#6.1865 Sargenl Ave TED HECTOR & BILL FRASER
Winnipeg, '8 R3H 0E4 (204) 783.8894



